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The Board of Selectmen met on Monday, June 4, 2018 at 7:10pm in Room 112 at the Walpole 

Town Hall.  The following members were present,  

 

      

    Mark Gallivan, Vice Chairman 

    Nancy Mackenzie, Clerk  

    David Salvatore 

    Ann Ragosta 

    James O’Neil 

 

    Also present: 

    James Johnson, Town Administrator 

    Cindy Berube, Executive Assistant 

 

 

Mr. Gallivan called the meeting to order at 7:10pm. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

RE-ORGANIZATION OF THE BOARD 

 

The Town election was held on Saturday June 2, 2018 and James O’Neil and David Salvatore 

were elected to three year terms.  The Board is meeting to reorganize.  

 

APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN 

 

MOTION moved by Mrs. Mackenzie to nominate Mark Gallivan as Chairman of the Board, 

seconded by Mr. O’Neil  

 

Discussion: Ms. Ragosta stated she was happy to support Mr. Gallivan as chairman but she 

wanted to know if Mrs. Mackenzie would be interested in being chairman as she has been on the 

board for a long time.  If not would she be interested in Vice Chairman.    Mrs. Mackenzie stated 

yes she would be interested in Vice Chairman but not Chairman.  

 

VOTED 4-1-0 (Mr. Salvatore opposed) 

 

APPOINTMENT OF VICE CHAIRMAN  

 

 

MOTION moved by Mr. Gallivan to nominate Nancy Mackenzie as Vice Chairman, seconded 

by Mr. O’Neil VOTED 5-0-0 

 

APPOINTMENT OF CLERK 
 

MOTION moved by Mrs. Mackenzie to nominate James O’Neil as Clerk, seconded by Mr. 

Gallivan,  
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Ms. Ragosta asked Mr. Salvatore if he was interested in serving as Clerk.  He stated No. 

 

VOTED 5-0-0 

 

MOTION moved by Mrs. Mackenzie to adjourn at 7:14, seconded by Mr. O’Neil VOTED 5-0-0 

 

 


